
            RYAN INTERNATIONAL ACADEMY, SARJAPUR 

             

CIRCULAR NO. 089/RIAS/ 2023-24                                                                                 DATE- 17-11-23 

Dear Parents, 

Greetings from RIAS! 

This is to inform you that due to technical glitches there were some errors noted in the Review 1/Half 

Yearly Examination reports. The errors are rectified and the reports have been published again. We 

would kindly request parents to download the reports for your reference.  

 

Regards, 

Ryan International Academy, Sarjapur 

 

 

 

 

 


